
From: Laura Paterson 

Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2014 9:38 AM 
To: Planning; Petersen, Sally; Lumm, Jane; Briere, Sabra; Kunselman, Stephen; Taylor, Christopher 

(Council) 
Subject: Jesuits' Special Exception Use to Live at 1919 Wayne Street 

 

To whom it may concern:  

  

My name is Laura Paterson.  I live in Ward 2 and have been a member of the Oxbridge Neighborhood 

Association for over ten years.   

  

I am writing in support of the Jesuits’ petition to receive a special exception use so that they can live at 1919 

Wayne Street.  

  

Per the interpretation from the City Attorney’s office, the Jesuits meet the requirements to be considered a 

functional family unit and the criteria for the special exception use, so by law this should be granted to 

them.   

  

I also ask that you change the date of the Planning Commission public hearing and vote so that all members 

of the Planning Commission can be present to hear and vote on this very important issue, as is their duty.   

  

I have known the Jesuits for ten years and believe they would not only be good neighbors but also continue 

to contribute to the well being of Ann Arbor as they have for the past ten years.   

  

Again, I ask that you please vote in favor of the Jesuits’ petition. 

  

Thank you very much. 

Laura Paterson 

 

 


